
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

To:  BHT Providers 

From:   IEHP – Provider Relations   

Date:  August 08, 2022 

Subject:         UPDATE: IEHP’s Network is Open to New QASP Providers 

 

Inland Empire Health Plan (IEHP) would like to inform our Behavioral Health Network that we have made 

updates to our website, and we welcome applications to contract new QASP providers in all IEHP service 

areas.  

 

For information about the behavioral health contracting process please visit the  

“Join our Network – Behavioral Health” webpage, here or: 

 

www.iehp.org  > Providers > Join Our Network > Behavioral Health  

  

 

Follow these steps: 

 

• Step 1:  Download and fill out the Behavioral Health Provider Letter and Application Form  

• Step 2:  Complete application and email to contract@iehp.org  

• Step 3:  IEHP will contact prospective providers directly once we have evaluated our members’  

                 needs and are ready to proceed with contracting.   

 

IEHP is committed to improving access to behavioral health services for our members by developing direct 

relationships with qualified clinicians.   Thank you for your partnership!   

 

 

As a reminder, all communications sent by IEHP can also be found on our website at:  

www.iehp.org> Providers > Plan Updates > Correspondence 

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact the IEHP Provider Relations Team at  

(909) 890-2054 or (866) 223-4347 or email ProviderServices@iehp.org 
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